
 

 
 

Quinn Coleman joins First Bank of the Lake  
 

Annemarie Murphy, Executive Vice President, President of SBA Lending at First Bank of the Lake 

announced today that Quinn Collins Coleman has joined its Small Business Administration (SBA) 

Lending team as Vice President, SBA Senior Business Development Officer. In this role, Coleman 

will be responsible for creating SBA Loan opportunities in solar/renewable energy projects 

throughout the country.   

 

Coleman joined First Bank of the Lake’s SBA team in January 2022. He has over 8 years of 

experience in Commercial Lending in the 13 state Appalachian region, specializing in start-up 

financing, renewable energy, breweries, alternative agriculture, and commercial real estate.  

He specializes in SBA 7(a), SBA 504 loans and USDA loans. “We are excited Quinn has joined our 

team,” stated Murphy. “Quinn is a top performer who has proven knowledge and expertise in SBA 

lending and specifically in the solar and renewable energy industries.”  

 

Coleman earned a bachelor’s degree in International Relations & Political Science from the 

University of North Carolina Wilmington in 2009 and his master’s degree in International 

Development from Portland State University in 2013. He earned a post-secondary service-learning 

certificate in 2013 and participated in various RMA related training from 2013 to 2021. In 2021, he 

earned a solar lending professional certificate from the University of New Hampshire. He is a 

member of the Land Conservation Loan Program Investment Committee, board member for Out at 

the Movies and board member for Reap More than You Sow. "In my role as an SBA Business 

Development Officer, I am a resource for all businesses, especially those interested in obtaining 

financing for solar and renewable energy projects," stated Coleman. “I’m excited to join this 

incredible team of dedicated and talented lenders, focused on helping entrepreneurs grow their 

businesses.” Coleman is located in Winston-Salem, North Carolina. He can be reached at 

573.615.4246 or by email at qcoleman@fblake.bank.  

 

About First Bank of the Lake 

First Bank of the Lake, headquartered in Osage Beach, Missouri, has been meeting the 

financial needs of individuals and businesses for over 35 years. First Bank of the Lake provides 

a full range of deposit products and services, along with consumer, residential mortgage, and 

commercial lending. The Bank is also an SBA lender throughout the United States. For more 

information about First Bank of the Lake, please visit our website at FBLake.Bank.  
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